Great Job Chesterfield Elementary School!

Thank you to all of the families that helped make this year’s Box Tops and Labels for Education collections such a success.  Chesterfield families collected a total of 7,364 points for the Labels for Education Program. As a result we were able to redeem those points for recess and gym items. For example, jump ropes, playground balls, skip hops, board games, play foam, baseball bases and a gym scooter!
Additionally, we were able to collect $1,510.70 worth of Box Tops. The proceeds from the Box Tops program were used to purchase 7 Mini-iPads for the school to be used beginning in the 2014-2015 school year.
Way to go CES Families!
Future Contests
Continue to collect over the summer!
School wide combined contests for both programs will begin in September.
Contest # 1 –will run September 4th – October 23rd
Contest #2 – will run October 24th – February 27th
Contest # 3 – will run from February 28th – June 11th
Prizes will include in class parties, special class activities and/or classroom supplies!
For full lists of participating products:
http://www.boxtops4education.com/products/participating-products
http://www.labelsforeducation.com/Earn-Points/Participating-Products
  Enjoy your summer!

Karen Severe

Box Tops Coordinator

karensevere@yahoo.com
Note: deposit locations are located in the school atrium and starting in September in each classroom. Children will only receive credit for their class, if it is sent in directly to the classroom or the teacher’s name is clearly indicated.

